Read, Renew, Repeat

Dear Parents and Kids,

The school year is coming to an end this means it is time for the Pearl City Public
Library 2024 Summer Reading Program! Our theme is READ, RENEW, REPEAT. We
have planned some great crafts, story times, events, and open houses that reflect the theme.

The READ, RENEW, REPEAT 2024 Summer Reading Program is simple: YOU
read books and earn prizes! Program registration will begin April 29, 2024 and will end on
May 25, 2024. Stop in the library with a parent/guardian to register for the reading program
and receive your reading packet. The reading portion of the program begins as soon as you
register. July 27, 2024 will be the last day to log your reading for the summer.

The Pearl City Park District Summer Rec program participants will be visiting our
library on Tuesday afternoons. NEW THIS YEAR, park rec registrants wishing to partake
in the Library Summer Reading program must have a parent/guardian stop by the li-
brary to register for the reading program and receive their reading packet. (Note: all park
rec kids will be able to checkout materials).

The program will end with Open Houses for participants to stop in for some refresh-
ments, pick up their prizes and enter the door prize drawing. Open Houses will be held on
August 2nd and August 3rd from 9 am to 12 pm with door prizes drawn for each day. Par-
ticipants can choose which open house they wish to attend and may only enter one door prize
drawing.

As always, library programs are offered FREE of charge. For more details, please
call the library at 815-443-2832 or email us at pearlcitypublicllibrary@yahoo.com. Also like the
Pearl City Public Library on Facebook. Check out our Facebook page or library website
https:/ipcpl.specialdistrict.org for updates for our READ, RENEW, REPEAT 2024 Summer
Reading Program.

Join the Pearl City Public Library staff and
GO GREEN, USE THE LIBRARY!




